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I am submitting testimony to oppose this bill. Laws like this have led to an 8%
increase in homicides across the country, with 30 to 50 people dying every month as a
result of the Stand Your Ground bills across the country.

Please keep Maine safe for all by opposing this bill and ensuring that people with
guns aren't given the ability to shoot first rather than deescalate or retreat from an
unsafe situation.



